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On December 16, we visited a boarding school for mentally disordered children in Zelyoniy 
village of Tver region. We conducted many interesting master classes. 
 

 
Andrei and Olya drew, Natalia made crafts from yarn, 
 

 
another Natalia conducted a culinary master class on making cakes, the Litvinov’s family taught 
to make paper figurines. 
 

 
There were also sport activities and a master class for decorating cookies, from which they 
made the whole house! 
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After a general tea party, the evening ended with a short Christmas program, where we 
preached the Gospel and of course gave children gifts. The children, as always, welcomed us 
joyfully and openly and were all very pleased with the kind fellowship. 
 

 
On December 21, with a Christmas program we visited a boarding school in the Novopetrovsky 
village of Moscow region. The boarding school has about 120 children, but many were sick and 
we had fellowship with 90 children. Our volunteers conducted sports events on the open sports 
ground. 
 

 
Then there was the Christmas program. Each child we fed with delicious pizza, and also all 
children received sweet gifts. 
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Just before Christmas we celebrated the wedding of Andrei Rovozinsky, who minister in our 
Rehabilitation Center. This is a very difficult and sacrificial ministry and the Lord blessed him 
with Julia. We pray for the blessing for the young family! 
 
We sincerely thank all our sponsors and volunteers!  
 
All the abundant blessings in 2018! 
 
 
Pastor Andrei Blinkov 
http://newlifekids.ru/english 


